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CONFERENCE DETAILS
Target Audience: Nurses who work for the Alabama 
Department of Public Health. 
Registration:  www.adph.org/alphtn
Cost: There is no cost to view.  
Continuing Education:  
Pharmacology 2.4 hours
Satellite: C band (analog). Coordinates available upon   

registration.
Webcast: Watch with RealPlayer or Windows Media    
Player. Test your computer with the “test connection    
link” at www.adph.org/alphtn.
Audio: To listen by phone, call 1-888-557-8511. Enter   

access code 972-1530 #. Press # again to listen to the   
conference.
On Demand: Available 2-3 business days after the 

broadcast from the On Demand page of our site.
Conference Materials: Available approximately one 

week before the program for registered participants.
Conference Details Questions: Call: 334-206-5618 

Email: alphtn@adph.state.al.us

SATELLITE CONFERENCE AND LIVE WEBCAST
Wednesday, September 23, 2009 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. (Central Time)
11:00 a.m.-1: 00 p.m. (Eastern) • 9:00-11:00 a.m. (Mountain) • 8:00-10:00 a.m. (Pacific)

The Alabama Department of Public Health is an approved provider of 
continuing nursing education by the Alabama State Nurses Association, 
an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s 
Commission on Accreditation.  

The Alabama Department of Public Health is approved by the Alabama 
Board of Nursing (ABN) to provide continuing education for nurses. 
(ABN provider number expires on December 5, 2010.)

PROGRAM OBJECTIVES
Cover recommendations for seasonal and H1N1 
influenza vaccines.
Explain changes in recommendations for several other 
vaccines. 
Discuss two upcoming changes in the Imm-50 form.
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FACULTY
Deborah Kilgo, RN
Immunization Manager
Bureau of Communicable Diseases
Alabama Department of Public Health

Program faculty will discuss new immunization 
guidelines as recommended by the Advisory 
Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP). 

Changes in recommendations to polio, Haemophilus influenza 
type b, rotavirus, and pneumococcal vaccines will all be 
discussed.  In addition, the program will provide the latest 
recommendations for seasonal and H1N1 influenza vaccines.

The content of this program is based on the policies and procedures 
of the Alabama Department of Public Health, Alabama and federal 
statutes, rules, regulations, and guidelines. Viewers not employed 
by the ADPH should always check to clarify whether the content is 
accurate according to the statutes, regulations, and policies of their 
jurisdiction and agency.


